

Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education

Region IV-A SCHOOLS DIVISION OF QUEZON PROVINCE

DIVISION ADVISORY NO. _ 05 , s. 2021

August 16, 2021

In reference to the request of Panpacific University dated August 9, 2021 to disseminate information regarding their Gawad Parangal, this Advisory is issued for the information of all the Public Schools District Supervisors, Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads Teaching and Non-Teaching Personnel and all others concerned.

TANGING GURO AWARD

The Panpacific University will conduct their Gawad Parangal through its Tanging Guro Award to recognize the outstanding performance of teachers towards their continuous personal and professional development. Interested participants are hereby advised to see the attached document for reference on the schedules of the activities, and other pertinent information.

Participation to the said activities should be voluntary, and related cost which may be incurred by the participants shall be on personal expense or sourced from a legitimate local government unit donor. Participants are also reminded to strictly observe Time-On-Task Policy, and strict compliance to No Disruption of Classes Policy of the Department as stipulated in DepEd Order No. 09, s. 2005.

Please be guided accordingly.

cas

ELIAS A. ALICAYA JR., EdD

Assistant Schools Division Superintendent Officer-In-Charge

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

hrdmgd08/16/2021

DEPEDQUEZON-TM-SDS-04-011-003



Address: Sitio Fori, Brgy. Talipan, Pagbilao, Quezon

Trunkline #: (042) 784-0366, (042) 784-0164, (042) 784-0391, (042) 784-0321

Email Address: quezon@deped.gov.ph Website: www.depedquezon.com.ph

ICT UNIT UPLOADED

DA 105 - 21

Date/Time: T/R 21 (amme)



Republic of the Philippines Department of Education

REGION IV-A CALABARZON GATE 2. KARANGALAN VILLAGE 1900 CAINTA, RIZAL



Office of the Regional Director

August 9, 2021

To: Schools Division Superintendents

Dear Superintendents,

This pertains to the letter from Panpacific University informing this Office about the conduct of the Tanging Guro Award. The said event will be conducted on August 23, 2021 and will be streamed on their official Facebook page.

The activity aims to recognize the outstanding performance of teachers who have empowered and inspired learners. Attached herewith is the letter which contains the links in accessing the guidelines and other pertinent information regarding the event.

If participation in the above-mentioned activity from your Division is deemed necessary, please be reminded of the following conditions:

- a. that the Schools Division Office be informed, in writing, of participation to said activity;
- b. participation/attendance is strictly on a voluntary basis;
- c. expenses to be incurred shall be on a personal basis or sourced from a legitimate local government unit or donor; and

d. strict observance of Time-On-Task or No Disruption of Classes Policy of the Department; and

Please be guided accordingly.

ASDS OFFICE RECEIVED 4/17/4 Date/Time: _ Very truly yours

FRANCIS CESAR

Regional Director

RECEIVED Date/Time AUG 1 2 2021

Date/Time:n

DEPED - QUEZON ICT UNIT DOWNLOADED

Date/TinAUG 1 0 2021 By: Oxide 1 317 PM

"EXCELLENCE is a CULTURE and QUALITY is a COMMITMENT"

Trunkline: 02-8682-5773/8684-4914/8647-7487

Website: depedcalabarzon.ph

Document Inquiry: https://r4a-teadoc.com/inquire

Facebook: DepEd R-4A Calabarzon



09 August 2021

DR. FRANCIS CESAR B. BRINGAS

Officer in Charge, Office of Regional Director Department of Education, Regional Office IV (RO4) Regional Government Center Karangalan ES, Karangalan Village Cainta, Rizal

Dear Dr. Bringas:

We are sincerely pleased to inform you that Panpacific University will be hosting its first **Tanging Guro Award** on 23 August 2021. This event is an opportunity to recognize the outstanding performance of teachers who have meaningfully taken their journey of empowering and inspiring learners through their continuous academic, personal, and professional development. The event will be live-streamed through the Panpacific University official Facebook page.

In this regard, we would like to request your Office's official advisory regarding the Gawad Parangal and the various academic institutions under its care and supervision. We believe that proper information dissemination to the school heads, teachers, and students regarding the event is significant in the academe.

Attached herewith are the quidelines, and the schedule of the event.

For Nomination: bit.ly/PanpacificU Guro
Guidelines: bit.ly/PanpacificU PatnubayGuro

For Submission of Documents: https://bit.ly/PanpacificU_GuroCV

For additional details, please contact us at basiceducation@panpacificu.edu.ph.

Telephone: +6375 632 7278

Email: admin@panpacificu.edu.ph

Sincerely yours,

EVA MAUREEN V. MILO

Principal, School of Basic Education

VIRGO C. LOPEZ, Ph.D.

Dean, School of Education and Arts

Noted by:

0

ENGELBERT C. PASAG, Ph.D Chief Operating Officer